Date: 23 April 2009

Your Ref:

Our Ref: MA/GT WP No: 54662

Children's Services
PO Box 53, 5th floor
Paderborn House
Civic Centre

Bolton BL1 1JW

Tel: 01204 333333 Fax: 01204 332243

www.bolton.gov.uk

TO THE EXECUTIVE

cc. Chief Executive
Director of Corporate Resources
Director of Legal and Democratic Services
Director of Children's Services

Dear Councillor

Readiness to Deliver document

I enclose a draft of the Council's proposed Readiness to Deliver document which is to be considered by the Executive on Monday 27 April 2009.

The document will need to be edited, to fit with the guidance issued by Partnership for Schools, following consideration by the Executive.

Yours sincerely

Des Grogan Assistant Director, BSF

Direct Line: 01204 334151 Direct Fax: 01204 332243

E-mail: des.grogan@bolton.gov.uk